The Ingleton Hike

Some of our Year 6 children were worried they would not be able to complete this hike after Mrs James’s presentation with risk assessment! The children did, however, hike 11km over some challenging terrain and up numerous steps. There was a real sense of achievement in the air as they sat down to a chippy tea before the journey home. Walking and hiking are excellent ways of keeping fit and exploring the British countryside; we hope our children will revisit Ingleton with their families and complete other hikes along known routes. There are safe trails to be found for all abilities with some beautiful examples on our doorstep.
https://visitseftonandwestlancs.co.uk/walking/walking-routes.aspx 
https://www.nationaltrail.co.uk/en_GB/trails/ 
